
Dear Councillor Rahman, 
As a member of your constituency, I am vehemently against the proposed homeless hub at 705 
Fanshawe Park Rd W.  
 
This area of the city is not equipped to accommodate or serve the homeless. I wholeheartedly support 
the unhoused in London, but we are doing them and this area a disservice by establishing the hub at this 
location.  
 
The location is at least 15 minutes away from the nearest hospital, surrounded by schools and 
playgrounds, close to a fast moving street, and 7 KM away from a safe injection clinic. These women 
need more than what a location like this can provide. 
 
Respectfully, this is not a location that will help those in need. 
 
I, in addition to other concerned constituents, would welcome the opportunity to further discuss this 
concern in person. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Rachael Streek-Buma 
 


